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UNT INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL GRANT                      

FOR GRADUATE STUDENTS 
 

 

OVERVIEW 

The UNT International Travel Grant supports the professional development and global scholarship of 
UNT graduate students. The UNT International Travel Grant is administered by UNT International.  

 

ELIGIBILITY 

 UNT graduate students who are awarded a Toulouse Graduate School Travel Grant (TGS Travel 
Grant) are eligible for the UNT International Travel Grant.  

 UNT graduate students must meet the eligibility requirements for the TGS Travel Grant, be 
awarded a TGS Travel Grant, and be participating in a professional meeting abroad.  

 

AWARD AMOUNT 

 The award amount ranges from $0 to $500.   

 

APPLICATION PROCESS 

 UNT graduate students are not required to submit a separate application for the UNT 
International Travel Grant.  

 The Toulouse Graduate School provides UNT International with applicant information for all 
UNT graduate students who are awarded a TGS Travel Grant to participate in a professional 
meeting abroad.  

 

NOTIFICATION PROCESS 

 All UNT Graduate Students who receive a TGS Travel Grant to participate in a professional 
meeting abroad will receive an award notification letter from UNT International indicating if the 
student is awarded the UNT International Travel Grant and the award amount.  

 The award notification letter is emailed to students after students are notified by the Toulouse 
Graduate School regarding the TGS Travel Grant.  
 

AWARD DISTRIBUTION 

 UNT graduate students are required to submit a reimbursement form to the Toulouse Graduate 
School upon return from the professional meeting abroad.  

 After UNT International receives a copy of the reimbursement form from the Toulouse Graduate 
School, UNT International will notify Student Financial Aid and Scholarships to issue a refund to 
the student, which is processed by Student Accounting and University Cashiering Services.  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 Please contact Amanda White Bennett at Amanda.White@unt.edu regarding any questions about 
the UNT International Travel Grant.  

 Please contact the Toulouse Graduate School at Travel.Grants@unt.edu regarding any questions 
about the TGS Travel Grant.   
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